
Subject: Re: Request Assistance - Hollywood Media District HELLO LISA Property: 850 N. Cahuenga Blvd. Hollywood Plan 
Check #B16LA11686
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 12/20/2016 12:38 PM
To: Lisa Webber
CC: Mike Malick <mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>, Andy Rodriguez <andy.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Dear Lisa:

Thanks so much for your assistance.  Im back in the office and placed a call you to day. Unfortunately you are in a meeting so I left a 
message.  What do we need to do in order to get this matter resolve?   Let me know I am willing to assist. Thanks

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>
Date: Friday, December 16, 2016 at 1:16 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Mike Malick <mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>, Andy Rodriguez <andy.rodriguez@lacity.org>
Subject: Re: Request Assistance - Hollywood Media District HELLO LISA Property: 850 N. Cahuenga Blvd. Hollywood Plan Check 
#B16LA11686

Hi Lisa - good to hear from you!!  I just tried you earlier at your office but it seems you are out today.  Our Chief Zoning Administrator Linn 
Wyatt has been working on this issue with the City Attorney's Office over the past two weeks and did come to a preliminary determination.  
Please give me a call at your earliest convenience to discuss.  I can be reached at 213-978-1274.

Thanks very much,
Lisa

On Thu, Dec 8, 2016 at 6:27 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Lisa:

Hi – how have you been?  After Councilmenber LaBonge’s term, I took a position as the Executive Director of the Hollywood Media 
District BID.  I am reaching out to you for some assistance on one of our buildings locations – The Boys and Girls Club of Hollywood.  
Address:  850 N. Cahuenga Boulevard, Hollywood, CA  90038.   My stakeholders are looking for a zoning exemption letter from the City 
of Los Angeles which was submitted back in late August/early September.  Can you provide me a status?

Location:  Boys and Girls Club Hollywood
Address:  850 N. Cahuenga Bouelvard
                 Hollywood, CA  90038

Plan Check #B16LA11686   

This is a use agreement between Los Angeles County of Education (LACOE) and The Boys and Girls Club.  We are requesting to 
expedite a zone override letter.   I have attached a sample letter that can be modified for reference.  

It is my understanding that the City Attorney’s handling this matter are:

Linn Wyatt
Email:  Linn.wyatt@lacity.org
Phone:  213-978-1318

Amy Brothers
Email:  amy.brothers@lacity.org
Phone:  213-978-8069

Thank you in advance for your help.

Lisa Schechter



Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 

Lisa Webber
Deputy Director

DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
D 213.978.1274  C 213.200.4382
E lisa.webber@lacity.org
200 N. Spring St., Suite 525 
Los Angeles, CA 90012


